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Until further notice all tutoring services with HL Tutoring Services are held online; this is due to the following government guidelines
regarding private tutoring.
“1.13 Can I send my child to supplementary schools / community activities or private tuition instead?
No.
Apart from those children who are eligible to return to attend early years and school, it remains the case that you should keep your child at home to limit the chance of the virus spreading. You should not use any in-person supplementary schools, community activities or after school clubs or tuition. We are expecting these settings to remain closed for the time being.”
This is taken from 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
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